ANNOUNCEMENT
I AN

The Philippine Consulate General in Shanghai will be closed in
observance of the following holiday in September 2015:
FEEEE LR RSIEIEE T 2015 F 9 AW TR RHARE:

Thursday, 03 September 2015
20159 A 3 HE

Friday, 04 September 2015
2016 F9 H4HAR

70™ Anniversary of the Victory of the Chinese People’s
War of Resistance against Japanese Aggression and the
World Anti-Fascist War.

FEARDUH SRS B R SOE T AR R 70 AELSH

In case of emergency of a Philippine national, please «call
(+86)13917477112.
FREEFEARMBEMESEM, EEAR(+86)13917477112,

Shanghai, 31 July 2015



